
From: Brown, Jason <JBrown@oepp.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/28/2014 4:05:37 PM
Subject: RE: Continuum of Care

KV,
Shannon Robshaw is the Director. For now she is the point of contact until she fills the liaison position in Continuum. 

Her email is SRobshaw@oepp.sc.gov .

Direct: 803.734.4531

Cell: 803.457.3304

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2014 3:44 PM
To: Brown, Jason
Subject: Continuum of Care

Who is our contact with Continuum of Care? 
Please email me their contact.
Thank you, KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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